
 
 

INTER-FACULTY AND CCE TRANSFERS 
 
 

DEADLINE TO APPLY FOR SEPTEMBER ADMISSION:  JUNE 1st 

 
 

 
Due to the exceptionally high demand for entrance into the BCom program, 
itisrecommended that transfer applicants consider applying to other schools. 

 
 

http://www.mcgill.ca/minerva-students/
http://www.mcgill.ca/prospective


Updated: July 14, 2009 
 

 
CCE Transfer Students  
 
You are considered a CCE Transfer student if your most recent registration is at the Centre 
for Continuing Education. 
 
 Required Documents: 

o A letter addressed to Mr. Ronald Critchley,


